

March 7, 1955 Letter, General C. B. Ferenbaugh to Syngman Rhee and Mrs. Rhee

Citation:

"Letter, General C. B. Ferenbaugh to Syngman Rhee and Mrs. Rhee", March 7, 1955, Wilson Center Digital Archive, B-013-037, Official Correspondences, President Rhee's Correspondences, Syngman Rhee Institute, Yonsei University. https://wilson-center-digital-archive.dvincitest.com/document/122683

Summary:

Invitation to a ceremony marking the change of command between the 1st Marine Division and the 24th Infantry Division.

Credits:

This document was made possible with support from Syngman Rhee Institute, Yonsei University

Original Language:

English

Contents:

Original Scan

7 March 1955

His Excellency President and Mrs. Syngman Rhee Kyung Mu Dai Seoul, Korea

Dear President and Mrs. Rhee:

I am pleased to invite you to a ceremony marking the change of command between the 1st Marine Division and the 2hth Infantry Division, occasioned by the departure of the 1st Marine Division after four years of service in Korea.

The ceremony will take place at 10:30 o'clock on 17 March at the lst Marine Division CP. This headquarters will arrange necessary transportation.

Sincerely,

C. B. FERENBAUGH Lt. General, USA Deputy Army Commander